
 

 

 

Marlborough Mariners 
‘Talk to the Pirates’ 

 
Constitution 

 

We are volunteer parents/guardians who contribute to the best school experience 

possible for our children and us. 

 

Our aim is to support our children’s school by; 

 improving social communication between parents within each year group and 

throughout the school 

 valuing parents’ contributions 

 spreading the school’s philosophy of inclusivity and creativity 

 supporting school fundraising, social and community building events 

 enjoying the school community 

 

The Role of the Parent Representative 
 
We aim for each class to have two representatives who serve for two terms, staggered 

for continuity.  This means that if you can’t be a representative now, you might like to 

volunteer later in the year.  We communicate with each other and the rest of the 

members of the class and between classes.  Representatives: 

 

 attend meetings about school events 

 communicate with each other and with all other members of the group 

 disseminate information to the class they represent  

 maintain and use the parent contact list 

 act as a point of contact 

 some representatives choose to assist in co-ordinating events 

 

We welcome people who are enthusiastic about their children’s and their own school 

experience. 
 


